
TOWN OF BARTON 

304 ROUTE 17C, WAVERLY, NY 14892 

PHONE (607) 565-2261 ~ FAX (607) 565-2262 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

3/20/2020 

 

In response to COVID -19 and the closing of our offices, The Town of Barton will 

be extending the March payment through the month of April without additional 

penalties.  Therefore, you’ll have until April 30th to pay the March payment.  

Effective May 1, 2020, you will pay the May amount. 

Payments can still be mailed to:  

Town of Barton 

Attn: Town Clerk 

304 State Route 17c 

Waverly, NY 14892 

 

Visit www.TownofBarton.org for town updates. 

 

Arrah Richards, Town Clerk 

Town of Barton  

 

 

http://www.townofbarton.org/

